
The much-needed work on Buchanan Street 

has begun. We may temporarily lose handi- 

cap parking in front of the church. Please 

reserve the places on 8th Street to the south 

of the church for folks who typically use the handicap park-

ing and the rest of us use the Lincoln Center parking lot 

across the street from the church to the south. Thank you for 

your cooperation during the road construction. 

Bob Horton, TLC Council President. 

Special music for the summer! Some of you have filled out the 
favorite hymn request sheet. Or maybe you haven’t. You can 
still request your favorite hymns; just ask the usher for a re-
quest form or watch for one to be included in the bulletin dur-
ing the summer months. And once a month (June, July, & Au-
gust), starting June 3rd at 10:15, we will have a Hymn Sing-a-
Long. Come early for a chance to sing some of the favorite 
hymns (59 different ones so far!) we have requested. 

Doorstep needs the following items:  king & queen sheets; 

purses & wallets; blankets (not new), men’s jeans & shoes; 

men’s t-shirts – XL, 2X and 3X; men’s 2X underwear; women’s 

plus sizes; boys jeans – all sizes, boys size 6-8 – all types of 

clothing; girls size 3-8 – all types of clothing, 

Bring your donations to Doorstep, 1119 SW 10th, Monday thru 

Friday, 8am – 3pm. Please do not leave donations outside our 

building when we are closed. It often becomes a parking lot 

mess. 

Please take note of the special enve-

lope included in this bulletin. As 

noted on the envelope, the money 

given in offering at the Synod As-

sembly in June will be used for new 

ministries in various locations in our 

synod, local division of Mosaic, serving persons with intellec-

tual disabilities, & assistance for youth from Puerto Rico and 

the Virgin Islands to attend the ELCA Youth Gathering. 


